Please see the photo, of the new bridge on the road to the barge. It will arrive tomorrow afternoon and be put into place around 3:00 a.m. on Sunday, October 23.

--

Questions regarding this NYCDOT project may be addressed to the Community Liaison, Deborah Howes at 347-834-7455 orE78thStreetPedestrianBridge@gmail.com.

 

You may also call 311. Please be prepared to give your name, your borough, and the project number HBMC029R to be correctly routed to the project management team.
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